
 

 

 

29 November 2010 
 
 

Northern Region Joint Regional Planning Panel 
Notice of DA 2010/678 withdrawn by applicant 

 
 
Please note that - 2010NTH016 – DA 2010/678 - Affordable Rental Housing comprising 
74 dwellings and associated infrastructure and boundary adjustment subdivision, Lot 8, 
Tallow Wood Place, Lennox Head – has been withdrawn by the applicant and will no 
longer be determined at the Northern Region JRPP Meeting on Monday 6th December 
2010. 
 
If you have any further enquiries please do not hesitate to contact me on (02) 9383 
2121. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
 
Emily Dickson 
Planning Officer 
Panel Secretariat 
 
 
 
 


